
 
 

Waterloo Primary School 

School Council Meeting 25th October 2024 

 

Discussion Points 

- The children would like to raise money for Zoe’s place. 

The children discussed bringing in £1 to wear 

something yellow and/or blue.  

- The children would like to sell poppies.  

- The children discussed their charity window for Spring 

and discussions will continue Friday 8th November.  

- The children discussed  improving the school 

playground.Educational things on the walls – sensory 

wall, maths numbers, 10 frame.  

- Paint the area  

- Equipment for lunch time  

- The children would like to introduce games in the 

middle area of the playground run by a member of 

welfare. Suggested that school council or vice/chair 

supports with running this.  

 

Next meeting Friday 8th November during assembly. 

 


